
LINDE OXYGEN 

UNION CARBIDE 

PREST-O -UTE ACETYLENE 

THE LINDE AIR PRODUCTS COMPANY 
UNIT OF UNION CARBIDE AND CARBON CORPORATION 

TONAWANDA LABORATORY 

EAST PARK DRIVE & WOODWARD AVE. 

TONAWANDA, NEW YORK 

OXWELD APPARATUS AND SUPPLIES 

v 

LAP ze 

Dr. Leo Szilard, 
Department of Physics, 
Columbia University, 
New York, N. Y. 

Dear Dr. Szilard: 

July 18, 1941. 

This is to acknowledge your letter of July 14, 
in which you request us to bid on the reduction of uranium 
oxide to uranium dioxide in ton lots. 

We have never engaged in the custom treatment 
of materials for other organizations and regret to say that 
we are not set up to do this job for you at the present 
time. 

We are in a position to supply commercial 
quanti ties of uranium oxide (U 3 08 ), but have not as yet 
supplied commercial quantities of uranium dioxide (U02 ). 

We are very sorry not to be able to collaborate 
with you on this job and hope you will be able to get the 
work done elsewhere. 

Very truly yours, 

Superintendent 
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cc. Mr. 1. A. Bliss 
Mr. w. F. Moeller 
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THE LINDE AIR PRODUCTS COMPANY 

UNIT OF UN ION CARBIDE AND CAR B ON CORPORATIO N 

EAST PARK DRIVE & WOODWARD AVENUE 

TONAWANDA , N . Y. 

Research Reports 
University of Chicago 
5801 Ellis Avenue 
Chicago 37, Illinois 

Gentlemen: 

LABORATORY 

April 30, 1951 

Please send me additional technical information on "Automatic 
Nursery for Bacteria" by L. Szilard which appeared in Research 
Reports, Volume 1, No . 5, JDec ember 1950 . 

Very truly yours, 

LINDE AIR PBODU::TS COMPANY 

B.B .Choman:mvs 



5650 Ellls A venue 

-r• B. I Choman 
Tonawanda Laboratory 
Linde Air Products Company 
East Park Drive and oodward Avenue 
·ronawanda, Nevt York 

Dear Mr. Choman: 

ay 17, 1951 

ThL~k you for your letter of April 30, 

addressed to Research Reports, requesting additional 

technical material on Dr. Szilard's cheL"lOstat. En-

closed y'Ou will :find reprints of three arbicles which 

appeared recently 1d which, I believe, will give you 

t he informa-tion you are seeking. 

Enclosures 

Sincerely yourst 

(Urs.) Shirley D. Sykes 
Secretary to Dr. Szilard 
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